GSAB Resignation

1 message

Wed, Feb 7, 2024 at 3:58 PM
Hi Christine, Jayson, and Matt,

Thank you for the opportunity to serve on the Greenspace Advisory Board. It has been great working with you all. | recently accepted a new position down in Huntsville, Alabama with the
federal government, | am moving to Alabama later this month. | will keep my home here in Rochester Hills, but unfortunately won't be here often enough to remain on the board.
Therefore | must resign my position. Thanks again, wishing you all the best in your future endeavors,

Sincerely,

David McCracken




